
  

 

 

 

 

Dear Classmates,  

We are excitedly planning our 60th Class Reunion - can you believe it?  

 In making these plans we have reserved a room at Ripa’s Restaurant on Walden Avenue in 

Lancaster, NY for a gathering Friday evening. 

 Date: Friday, June 29th 

 Time: 5:30-6:30 pm meet and greet (cash bar)  

 Dinner: 6:30 pm 

 Our dinner will include salad, oven roasted potatoes, vegetable and dessert.  Please make your 

selection below and mark number of people attending.  

 Filet Mignon $38 X ____ 

 Chicken Cordon Bleu $27 X _____ 

 Ripa’s Famous Char Broiled fish $27 X _____ 

We will need this information by Friday, June 25th so our plans can be finalized. 

 Make Checks Payable to Barb Kielty and mail your response to:   

– 655-3961 

      3828 Meadowvale Drive 

      East Aurora, NY 14052  

We also encourage you to attend the Reunion Celebrations on Saturday, June 30th.  Mass is at 

4:30 pm at Our Lady of Pompeii and a Reunion Celebration is immediately following at St. Mary’s High 

School at 5:30 pm.  The cost is $25/per person and includes, dinner, drinks and entertainment for the 

evening.  For more information or to register contact Amanda Rebeck, Dean of Advancement and 

Alumni Relations at 716-683-4824 ext. 237 or arebeck@smhlancers.org.  

Looking forward to seeing everyone. 

 

Sincerely,  

       Your Reunion Committee 
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